
  
 

 

2000 – 10423 101 St NW,  

Edmonton, Alberta 

T5H 0E8 Canada 

epcor.com 

October 24, 2018   

Sent By Electronic Mail, RESS Electronic Filing and Courier 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:  EB-2018-0235 Responses to Interrogatories Revised 

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1 in the above noted proceeding, EPCOR Natural Gas Limited 
Partnership (“ENGLP”) submitted updates to the responses to interrogatories from OEB Staff, and 
Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition provided earlier on October 24, 2018. Responses to C-Staff-9 
and VECC-5 have been updated and refilled to correct an error in the amount to be recovered for the 
2017-2018 IRM Adjustment. 

Please replace file EPCOR_IRMApp_IRR_OEBStaff_20181024.pdf with EPCOR_IRMApp_IRR_OEB 
Staff_20181024_Revised.pdf and EPCOR_IRMApp_IRR_VECC_20181024.pdf with 
EPCOR_IRMApp_IRR_VECC_20181024 Revised.pdf. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

[Original signed by] 
 
 
Bruce Brandell 
Director, Commercial Services 
EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
bbrandell@epcor.com 
(780) 412-3720 
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